Margaret O'Shea, Acting Director
Department of Veterans A-ministration
Medical Center

University and Woodland Avenue
Philadelphia, PA 19104

SUB.'ECT: INSPECTION NO. 97-001
Dear Ms. O'Shea:

This letter refers to your Jar.uary 9, 1998 correspondence, in response to our
December 10, 1997 letter.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in
your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed
program

Your cooperation with us is appreciated

Sincerely,

C-inal Signed By:

waiicd M. Shanbaky, Ph.D.

dein

Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 1
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
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Margaret O'Shea

cC.
Mary E. Moore, Radiation Safety Officer

Joseph R. Wiss 4

Department of Veterans Affairs
Health Physics Programs (115K
915 North Grand Bivd,

St. Louis, MO 63106
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